Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Tuesday, December 15, 2015 9:35 AM

‘David Adkins'; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov; Jim Amos
brett.fulks@dvn.com; Lynn Smith; Kimberly M. Wilson

RE: Proposed work plan, Devon Hackberry 18

RE: Devon Energy * Hackberry 18 Fed 1 * 30-015-29780 * 0-18-19s-31e
2RP-3272 * Date of release: 9/14/2015

David,

Your proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. It is OCD’s understanding
that excavated material from the 4/14/15 release (2RP-2959) is still stockpiled on location, and that
this material will be included in the proposed treatment process. In the event the proposed remedy is
ineffective, alternative remedial actions will be required. Federal sites will require like approval from
BLM. Please notify the OCD District 2 office once remedial activities have been scheduled.

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any
other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: David Adkins [mailto:dadkins@talonlpe.com]

Sent: Monday, December 14, 2015 5:30 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov; Jim Amos
Cc: brett.fulks@dvn.com; Lynn Smith; Kimberly M. Wilson

Subject: Proposed work plan, Devon Hackberry 18

All,

Attached please find our proposed remediation plan for the above referenced project. We're proposing
on-site remediation using a soil shredder with spray applications of hydrogen peroxide along with
confirmation sample analysis. We have several of these working successfully in Texas and the



technology is approved by the TXRRC and TCEQ. A link to a YouTube video is provided
below. Please right click on the link and then select open hyperlink to see a soil shredder at work.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fbR4gxM9a50

Let us know if you have any questions. We are respectfully requesting permission to use this
technology and we hope that you would be able to visit the project once the process is underway.

Thank you.

David J. Adkins

District Manager
Talon/LPE

408 West Texas Avenue
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
(575) 746.8768 phone
(575) 616.4022 direct

(575) 746.8905 fax

(575) 441.4835 cell

Email: dadkins@talonlpe.com
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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